

Dear BridgePrep Academy South Community,

It is an honor to welcome you back as we embark on my second year as proud Principal of BridgePrep Academy South!

As we rejoin this fall, I assure you that I share in this school community's commitment to caring for your children each day while providing them with a world-class learning environment.

As I begin my fifth year at BridgePrep Academy South, we continue to focus on students' success both in and out of the classroom as our shared goal and mission is that BridgePrep South alumni go out and make a positive impact in the world.

I look forward to many successes ahead for our students and staff and in continuing the legacy of an academically strong institution within a loving and nurturing environment. We are very proud of once again receiving an "A" rating for the 2024-2025 school year.

The 2025-2026 school year will mark my 25th year in education yet the passion for reaching each student and leaving them with the desire to be all they were meant to be never fails. I am excited about remaining connected and working collaboratively with our teachers to prepare our children to be productive and caring members of our society.

Please read carefully through the pages that follow. You will find beneficial information to our students and families.

In closing, The BridgePrep Academy South staff welcomes all of you to the 2025-2026 school year. Let us always keep our students the primary focus of our work while we celebrate their accomplishments and success.

Respectfully,

Yurien Fernandez Four

Mrs. Yurien Fernandez Four